
 

 

  

  

 

Dear DC Health Link Customer, 

Today effective immediately, Acting Commissioner Karima Woods, 

Department of Insurance, Securities, and Banking issued an 

emergency order directing health insurance companies in the District 

of Columbia to provide certain services related to COVID-19. I want to 

make you aware of a few important changes to your benefits. You can 

see the updated summary chart for additional information: 

NEW: The Commissioner is requiring health plans: 

 to cover treatment for COVID-19 with no cost-sharing. 
 to waive cost sharing for diagnosis, testing, and treatment for 

COVID-19 for out-of-network providers if there is an 
unreasonable delay for in-network providers. 

For most current information on additional changes health plans have 

made to make it easier for you to access care, please visit your health 

plan’s website. 

Sincerely, 

Mila Kofman 

Executive Director 

DC Health Benefit Exchange Authority 

   

 

  

 

https://t.e2ma.net/click/r44pjd/fb6x30h/bgf12m
https://t.e2ma.net/click/r44pjd/fb6x30h/r8f12m

